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What a fantastic start to the year we have had. It was great to see all of the children in 
uniform, well equipped and ready to work in their new classrooms right from the first day. 
Many students are now sporting the new look uniform with the new logo but please 
remember that the old uniform is perfectly acceptable and can be worn until it needs 
replacing. 
 
Our Year 6 students headed off to Camp today. They were all very excited and so very well 
prepared. Thank you parents for making our job easy by having all the paperwork 
completed and bags packed on time. We know you will have a great time children. Enjoy! 
 
I would also like to congratulate our student school leaders on their appointment to their 
roles in the school. Our leaders do a great job within the school and we look forward to 
working with this new group of amazing young people. The names and photos of these 
children are included in this newsletter. 
 
Thank you to all of the parents who attended our Parent Information Evening. It was great to 
see such a high number of parents in the school to meet their childrenôs teachers and learn 
about the classroom and the year ahead. If you missed the information session, feel free to 
make contact with your childôs teacher to clarify any information or even just to put a face to 
a name.  
 
Parents and Citizens Association 
Thanks to our fantastic P&C volunteers for their efforts with the new uniform. Sales have 
been hectic and they have been working very hard to fill all of the orders. New P&C 
members are always welcome and if you would like to be part of this group, our first meeting 
for 2016 is tonight in the school staffroom, beginning at 6pm. 
 
Updating Student Information 
Pink forms included in this newsletter require you to update the information we have on the 
system. I cannot stress enough how important it is that we can contact you or an authorised 
person on the correct phone number. We have had instances where children have hurt 
themselves or not been picked up on time, and we canôt get in touch with you. Not only is it 
distressing for you but it is extremely distressing for the children. In addition, if we ever have 
to evacuate the school because of smoke from a bushfire then we need to be able to 
contact you.  It would be appreciated if parents of children attending after school care/

day care provide the school with the details of these arrangements ASAP. Thank you.  

 

Parking around School 
Similar to all other schools, we have a number of issues in relation to parking particularly at 
the end of the day. We have made a number of changes to our parking processes over the 
past year to assist you and to keep our children safe. However, there will always be some 
sort of hold-up wherever you pick up your child. Please support us to keep your children 
safe by remaining courteous and patient at pick-up time. Anything else puts our kids and 
yourselves at risk of harm or legal proceedings. 

 

 

From the Principal  

Beeliar Bulletin  

For Your Calendar  

Tuesday 9 February 

¶ Year 6 Camp 

¶ P&C Meeting 6pm Staffroom 
  
Wednesday 10 February 

¶ Year 6 Camp 
 
Thursday 11 February 

¶ Year 6 Camp 
 
Friday 12 February 

¶ Year 6 Camp 

¶ Census 
 
Monday 15 February 

¶ On Entry Testing PP-2 
 
Tuesday 16 February 

¶ On Entry Testing PP-2 

¶ School Board Meeting 7pm 
Staffroom 

 
Wednesday 17 February 

¶ On Entry Testing PP-2 
 
Thursday 18 February 

¶ On Entry Testing PP-2 
 
Friday 19 February 

¶ On Entry Testing PP-2 
 
Monday 22 February 

¶ On Entry Testing PP-2 

2016 School Contributions and Charges  

Thank you to all of the families who have been very prompt in paying their 

contributions and charges to the school. For those who have not paid the 

contributions and charges it would be appreciated if you would forward your 

payment to the front office as soon as possible alternatively there are EFTpos 

facilities available. 

Attachments 

¶ Student Update Form 

¶ Medical Excursion Form 

Principal: Josh Butler  
86 The Grange, BEELIAR WA  

Phone: 9437 5955  
Website: beeliarps.wa.edu.au      

                          Email: Beeliar.ps@education.wa.edu.au  

 
Canteen: 9437 6594  

LDC: 9437 5905  

  

Facebook.com/Beeliar Primary School  

There are some incorrect 
dates in the Classroom 
Information Booklets that 
went home last week. 
Please note that:  

§ Term Two in 2016 finishes 
on 1 July not 1 June  

§ The uniform shop is only 
open at 8.30 to 9.00am 
every Thursday not on 
Tuesdayôs 
We apologise for any 
inconvenience that these 
misprints may have caused. 



Shining our spotlight oné... Our New Staff and Councillors 

 
ALEX SAKALIDIS 
 
Miss Sakalidis is a graduate 
teacher. Miss Sakalidis did 
her prac teaching at BPS. 
Students and families at 
Beeliar have been very 
friendly and welcoming and 
she looks forward to 
meeting more of the BPS community 
throughout the year. Her hobbies include 
singing, cycling and gardening.  

BRONWYN MURPHY 
 
Miss Murphy has taught in South Africa, 
London and Perth. Early Childhood 
Education has always been a passion 
throughout her teaching career and she is 
excited to be a part of the friendly BPS 
Community. She is looking forward to 
working together with her students and 
parents to make teaching and learning 
ŹƈƁ, ŸƋŶżƇżƁź ŴƁŷ ƆƈŶŶŸƆƆŹƈſ. ŦżƆƆ ŦƈƅƃŻƌLƆ ŻƂŵŵżŸƆ 
include cooking, singing and using her artistic talents to 
make creative projects.  

Tatum Luke Hana Jessica  Bailey  Eli 

Demi Zhai  

 

 

 

 

Miranda  

Riley  

Noah 

Kayla  

ReeAnn 

Abbie  

Alexi  

Taylor 

  



In order to maintain the health and safety of our students, 

staff and the community, dogs and other pets are not  permit-

ted on school grounds.  This also applies to animals that are 

being carried or are on a leash.   

Animals may only be brought to school with the prior approv-

al of the Principal or Deputy Principal.  Registered service 

animals, such as Guide Dogs, are exempt from this require-

ment. 

The school oval may be used as an exercise area before and 

after school hours; however owners are requested to always 

clean up after their animals. 

 

Beeliar Beginnings a 0-4 year old playgroup 
program will continue this year.  
 
This term the program will run for 6 weeks, in a 
Kindergarten classroom in the Early Childhood 
Centre. From 9.00am to 11.00am on a Friday 
morning, beginning in week 4, Friday 26 
February.  
 
Program leaflets are available from the front 
office providing more information about the 
program. 
 
If you wish your child to participate, please fill in 
an enrolment form at the Front office.  
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